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Comments: Please DO NOT adopt the proposed changes to the Grazing Management Directives. These
changes would certainly increase the number of animals grazing on National Forest lands, including wilderness
lands. | have managed public lands as a government employee for more than thirty years. I've seen the
excessive damage that livestock grazing has done to public lands. We need less grazing, not more on most
land, especially in lands with more restrictive and protective designations....like Wilderness.



